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FEDERAL SECTION 3 PROGRAM PROMOTES RESIDENT SELF-SUFFICIENCY 
AND NEIGHBORHOOD ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
 
Sacramento, CA | The SHRA Procurement Services Department has created a web portal to 
empower income eligible Sacramento County residents to become self-sufficient. The Department 
of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Section 3 Program requires businesses and companies, 
including SHRA, that receive any type of financial assistance from HUD to provide economic 
opportunities for skills training, employment, contracting and subcontracting to help low – and 
very low – income wage earners and public housing residents establish financial stability. 
Additionally, qualified Minority/Disabled Veteran/Women/Small business enterprises, or owners 
can receive Section 3 preference and may be awarded contracts to the greatest extent feasible.  
 
Qualified small business owners, public housing and Housing Choice Voucher residents, and 
income qualified residents living in areas where a HUD-assisted project is located can benefit from 
the economic opportunities available through the Section 3 program. For more information, visit 
www.shra.org and click on the Section 3 link on the home page. 
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